
Announcement of inspection of youth justice centres 

The Inspector of Custodial Services will conduct inspections in 2022 of the following 
youth justice centres: 

• Acmena Youth Justice Centre January 2022 
• Frank Baxter Youth Justice Centre March 2022 
• Cobham Youth Justice Centre May 2022 
• Reiby Youth Justice Centre July 2022 
• Orana Youth Justice Centre September 2022 
• Riverina Youth Justice Centre November 2022 

The Inspector of Custodial Services' inspection standards for youth custodial 
services in New South Wales will be used in conjunction with other relevant 
standards, legislation, policies and procedures. 

The inspections will examine the following areas from the inspection standards and 
address elements specific to individual centres. 

• Safety and security
• Resources and systems
• Care and wellbeing
• Rehabilitation and education

The Inspector of Custodial Services may consider other relevant matters that may arise 
in the course of this inspection. 




